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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 002270 
Date 9 May 2018 
 

Noise Complaints 

 
Request: 
 
I would like to make an enquiry as to if you have received any noise complaints from 
the local businesses or general public, about the following Pure Gyms in your area. 
 
- Wolverhampton South 
- Wolverhampton Bentley Bridge 
 
In response to your above question, City of Wolverhampton Council can report that 
we have no logs of noise complaints regarding the venues mentioned above. 
 

 
 


